
The 8th Singapore Mathematics Symposium Poster Presentation and Competition   The Singapore Mathematical Society will be organizing its 8th Singapore Mathematics Symposium on 29 Sep 2017 (Friday) at the School of Physical and Mathematical Sciences  at NTU.   It will be a half-day affair from 1pm to 5:30pm. The main objectives are to promote interaction among mathematical scientists (faculty, researchers and graduate students) from different institutions and to showcase important recent development originating from Singapore.   We will be organizing a poster presentation and competition on research in mathematical science/education for graduate students and research assistants during the symposium. The posters will be on display from 1 pm till 6 pm on the same day at SPMS, NTU. Two best posters will be selected. Each will receive a prize of $100 and a certificate. The prize is sponsored by the Singapore Mathematical Society.   The organizing committee would like to invite students and research assistants to participate in this poster presentation and competition.   Registration  Interested students/research assistants should submit their entries to http://sms.math.nus.edu.sg/smec/regpostercomp.aspx by 26 Sep 2017(Tuesday). Please include the following information in your submission:    Department/University  Name  Email  Supervisor  Title of Project  An abstract of about 100 words.  The content of the poster should be on research in mathematical science/education.   Judging criteria  The posters and the participants will be judged on three areas:   Contents and organization  Design and aesthetic appeal  Answers to questions from the judges.  



Instructions for preparing posters   The poster should be A1 size, that is, 84.1 cm by 59.4 cm. 
 The poster must be on a single piece of paper or cardboard. 
 The layout is portrait. 
 The words on the poster should not be too small. We recommend that the smallest 

fonts should be at least 18 points.  
 Each poster should include a title, the name of the student and the name of the 

institution the student is representing.  
 Instructions on the day of the poster presentation   Please bring your posters to NTU SPMS, between 11:30 am to 12 noon in the morning on 29 Sep 2017 (Friday). The SPMS staff and members of the organizing committee will assist you in putting up the posters.   All posters should be ready for display by 12.30 pm.    Please be stationed at your respective poster from 12:30 pm till 1 pm to be ready to answer questions from the judges and the participants of the symposium.    The result for the best poster presentation will announced during the closing ceremony.    There will be tea breaks in between the talks. We recommend that you return to your respective poster to answer potential questions from the participants.    The symposium will end at 5:30pm. Some participants might want to view the posters between 5:30 pm till 6 pm.    You may take down your posters at 6 pm.  


